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P1A Date Last First Position UPC Loc
Eff 
Date Rational Cl STEP FTE

 Base
Salary STIP HR

Total 
Salary

P1A-6 1/18/2022

*Not 
Proceeding
Ghiretti Jennifer

*Not Proceeding
Part-Time Pre-K 
School Nurse

N/A
NRS-HC-NRS-PK-01 District-Wide

*Not 
Proceeding

Candidate not taking 
position of
Part-Time Pre-K School 
Nurse org. approved at 
the 12/21/21 meeting. N/A

P1A-7 1/18/2022 Leon Yolanda ELA Teacher TCH-VAR-TCH-LA-01 KMS 1/19/2022

ELA Teacher based on 
budgeted department 
needs. Salary to be 
reflective of the UTEA 
21-22 rate after UTEA 
agreement ratification. 
Appointment and start 
date are contingent upon 
satisfactory completion 
of all new hire 
requirements. IV 4 1 ($ 71,319.00) $5,100.00 $76,419.00

P1A-8 1/18/2022 Royster Tanisha Cosmetology Teacher TCH-UHS-TCH-CED-17  UHS 1/19/2022

Cosmetology Teacher to 
replace J. Salvatore 
(retired). Salary to be 
reflective of the UTEA 
21-22 rate after UTEA 
agreement ratification. 
Appointment and start 
date are contingent upon 
satisfactory completion 
of all new hire 
requirements and 
dependent on issuance of 
required State 
certifications. III 4 1 ($ 66,956.00)

TBD by 
Building 
Principal $66,956.00


